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  This week we have been… 

-Learning about the concept of the word ‘hard’.  
-Practising our fine motor skills during Dough Disco time! 
-Focusing on Diwali. During Busy Bee, the children have been creating Mehndi patterns on 

hands and making rangoli patterns outside. We also had a special delivery with a ‘Happy Diwali’ 
card in. We then video called Reception and they had one too! We shared what we thought it 
might be about and explored Diwali to learn more about it throughout the week.  

-Learning about how everyone is unique in PSHE.  
 

Important Dates and Messages: 

-Thank you to everyone who has attending their parents evenings if they were this week. It 
was lovely to see you all!  

-We please ask that you park in surrounding roads and walking up to school when dropping 
off/picking up your children. Unfortunately, you can’t park on site or out the front as there is a 
parking warden who may put a ticket on your car.  

-Once every half term your child will be the focus child. This is where we will be observing 
your child while they play to find out more about their interests and how they are progressing.  

-To avoid congestion we will be opening our gates slightly earlier at home time. If your child 
does morning sessions in the Berry class, the gates will be opened at 11:25am. If your child 
does afternoons or all day in the Berry class, the gates will be opened at 3:10pm. If your child is 
in the Conker class, the gates will be opened at 2:40pm. 

-We politely request that siblings do not touch any of our outdoor equipment at drop off 
and pick up times. This is to prevent cross-contamination between bubbles in school. 

-If anybody has any spare junk for our junk modelling area left over please send them in to 
us as we would love to include them in our provision.  

-We please ask you bring your child’s bookbag back into school Monday-Wednesday, a new 
book will be sent home each Wednesday to share for a few days.  
 


